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Not to be missed

Explore Lamorinda Rotary clubs The heart of
Rotary is our clubs- dedicated people who share
a passion for both community service and friend-
ship. Learn about Lamorinda’s Rotary clubs.

Service Clubs
Announcements

OTHER ...continued

“Strategies to Maximize your Social
Security Retirement Benefits” – a
free educational workshop from 5:30
to 7 p.m. Wednesday, Jan. 28 at the
Lafayette War Memorial Center. Do
you know which Social Security re-
tirement benefit filing strategy is opti-
mal for you? There are 567 filing
choices for a married couple … over
70 percent of people file for benefits
before their full retirement age. Learn
how to make the best decision regard-
ing your Social Security retirement
benefits. RSVP required:
tfriedman@financialguide.com.

Oakland Museum of California
presents “Bees: Tiny Insect, Big Im-
pact” from Jan. 31 to Sept. 20, 1000
Oak Street, Oakland. A new family-
friendly exhibition on the intricate
world of one of the most important
creatures to human agriculture and the
natural environment. Cost: $15 adults;
$10 students and seniors with valid ID;
$6 youth ages 9-17; free ages 8 and
under. OMCA Members always get in
free. For more info, specific days and
hours, visit http://museumca.org/bees
or call (510) 318-8400. 

Crab Feed and Dance from 6 to 11
p.m. Saturday, Feb. 7 at the Holy
Trinity Cultural Center, 1700 School
Street, Moraga. Bring your appetites
and dancing shoes. Dinner and Dance:
$50; Dance only: $15. For non-crab
lovers, chicken is available by special
advance order. Dinner tickets must be
purchased in advance. For tickets and
reservations, call (925) 672-6799.

Free Tax Preparation for the 2015
tax season is available starting in Feb-
ruary from AARP’s Tax-Aide and
United Way’s Earn It, Keep It, Save It
(EKS) programs. All tax preparers are
trained and certified by the IRS. For
info or to make an appointment for the
Tax-Aide sites serving the Walnut
Creek area, call (925) 943-5851, Wal-
nut Creek Senior Club site; (925) 405-
6278, Walnut Creek Grace Presbyterian
Church site; (925) 979-5013, Walnut
Creek St. Paul’s Episcopal Church site.
For general information and other site
locations, call (925) 726-3199. For info
on EKS sites call 2-1-1 or visit
www.earnitkeepitsaveit.org.

SENIORS

SIRs Las Trampas Branch 116 wel-
comes guests to socialize at 11 a.m.
Monday, Jan. 19 at our monthly lunch-
eon at the Walnut Creek Elks Lodge,
1475 Creekside Drive, and learn about
membership activities including book
discussions, bridge, computers, dine-
outs, fishing, golf, hiking/walking, in-
vestments, poker, travel, wine tastings
and more fun things. There are also
special golf events and bridge tourna-
ments during the year where wives,
partners and guests are invited. For
more information about these activities
for retired men, visit
www.Branch116.org; call (925) 322-
1160 for lunch reservations.  Cost: $15.

Origami - Instruction by Julia Lam
from 2 to 4 p.m. Wednesday, Jan. 28
in the Elderberry Room, Lafayette
Community Center. Learn the ancient
art of origami – Japanese paper folding
to create works of art. Although there
are very intricate designs, beginning
paper folders will start with a basic de-
sign. Lam will accommodate those
who would also like to learn slightly
more difficult, but still easily mastered
designs. Please bring one crisp, new
$1 bill with which to make a special
creation. Paper for all other projects
will be provided. Free for Senior Serv-
ices members; non-members: $10.

Free computer and eReader help
from 5:30 to 7:30 p.m. on Wednes-
days for seniors and other adults (18+).
Are you new to computers? Do you
need help setting up an email account?
Would you like to learn how to write a
letter on the computer? Would you like
help downloading library ebooks and
audiobooks onto your eReader or mo-
bile device? Visit the Information
Desk at the Orinda Library, 26 Orinda
Way to set up your appointment, or
contact Melanie McCallum for infor-
mation at (925) 254-2184.

GARDEN

Moraga Garden Club will meet at
9:30 a.m. Thursday, Jan. 15 at the
Holy Trinity Cultural Center, 1700
School St. Moraga. Social time at 9:30
a.m.; meeting at 10 a.m. The speakers
will be Leslie Bennett and Stephanie
Bittner, owners of StarApple and Fine
Gardening, who will discuss "Edible
and Ornamental Landscapes." Non-
members welcome.

Montelindo Garden Club Meeting
(third Friday, September thru May)
will be at 9 a.m. Friday, Jan. 16 at St.
Stephen’s Episcopal Church, 66 St.
Stephens Drive, Orinda featuring
speaker Claire Splan, a San Francisco
Bay Area Gardener, author of “Cali-
fornia Fruit and Vegetable Garden-
ing.” For info, visit
www.montelindogarden.com.

Worm Composting Bin Workshop
from 10 a.m. to noon Saturday, Jan.
17 at Heather Farm Community Cen-
ter in Walnut Creek. Learn about ver-
micomposting and build your worm
bin. All supplies are covered, including
worms. Cost: $20 per household.
Space is limited and registration is re-
quired by Jan. 9. Visit www.wastedi-
version.org to download registration
form. Sponsored by the Central Contra
Costa Solid Waste Authority. For info,
call (925) 906-1801.

Winter Rose Pruning Workshop at
10 a.m. Saturday, Jan. 24 is a must
for rose lovers. Rejuvenate your rose
bushes and encourage beautiful new
canes to produce the best blooms.
Workshops are held in a covered out-
door area. Dress warmly and be pre-
pared to learn a lot! Call (925)
254-3713 or email info@mcdonnell-
nursery.com to reserve a seat.

Please submit 
events to:
calendar@

lamorindaweekly.com

Contact us:
Letters to the editor (max 350 words):  letters@lamorindaweekly.com
Sport events/stories/pictures:  sportsdesk@lamorindaweekly.com
Art, theater, community events:  calendar@lamorindaweekly.com
Business news or business press releases:  sophie@lamorindaweekly.com
School stories/events:  storydesk@lamorindaweekly.com
General interest stories/Community Service:
storydesk@lamorindaweekly.com
Publishers/Owners: 
Andy and Wendy Scheck; 
andy@lamorindaweekly.com, wendy@lamorindaweekly.com
Editor: Jennifer Wake; jennifer@lamorindaweekly.com
Sports Editor: Caitlin Mitchell; sportsdesk@lamorindaweekly.com
Advertising: 925-377-0977, Wendy Scheck; wendy@lamorindaweekly.com

Staff Writers:
Sophie Braccini; sophie@lamorindaweekly.com, Cathy Tyson; cathy@lamor-
indaweekly.com; Laurie Snyder; Laurie@lamorindaweekly.com, Cathy Daus-
man; cathy.d@lamorindaweekly.com, Nick Marnell;
nick@lamorindaweekly.com, 
Digging Deep: Cynthia Brian; cynthia@lamorindaweekly.com
Food: Susie Iventosch; suziventosch@gmail.com
Contributing Writers: Conrad Bassett,  Moya Stone, Michael Sakoda,
Marissa Harnett, Lou Fancher, Chris Lavin, Amanda Kuehn Carroll, Diane
Claytor, Scott Wu, Lauren Kim, Uma Unni, Spencer Silva, Karl Buscheck, 
Barry Hunau (cartoonist), Derek Zemrak (Film Critic)
Photos: Tod Fierner, Ohlen Alexander, Gint Federas
Layout/Graphics: Andy Scheck, Jaya Griggs.  Printed in CA.

Mailing address: Lamorinda Weekly, P.O. Box 6133, Moraga,
CA 94570-6133  Phone: 925-377-0977; Fax: 1-800-690-8136
email: info@lamorindaweekly.com, www.lamorindaweekly.com

Lamorinda Weekly
is an independent publication, produced by and for the residents of Lafayette, Moraga and Orinda, CA

26,600 printed copies; delivered to homes & businesses in Lamorinda.

Crab Feed & Dance
Saturday, February 7, 6:00 – 11:00 p.m.  
Bring your appetites & dancing shoes.  

Music provided by popular DJ.  
Dinner & Dance $50; Dance only $15.

For tickets & reservations 
call (925) 672-6799. 

Holy Trinity Cultural Center, 1700 School Street, Moraga.

For non-crab lovers: 
Chicken available by special 

advance order request. 
Dinner tickets MUST be 
purchased in advance.

Gustavo Silva is Rotary exchange student
living in Lamorinda and attending
Acalanes High. Gustavo’s topic is “My Life
as a Brazilian Exchange Student”

January 16:
Join us for our first quarter Club
Assembly to learn more about
Lamorinda Sunrise, what we have
been up to and our plans for 2015!

January 23:

Please join us for a great speaker and breakfast!!

For more info, please email us at 
lamorindasunrise@gmail.com

Please join us at our new location
THE LAFAYETTE PARK HOTEL
on Friday mornings at 7am.
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